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Clerk

From: Chairman
Sent: 31 July 2020 09:51
To: Clerk
Subject: Fw: Cranleigh SEA

 
 

From: ann <ann@charismaspatialplanning.com> 
Sent: 09 June 2020 12:06 
To: Marissa Nash <Marissa.Nash@waverley.gov.uk> 
Cc: Chairman <chairman@cranleigh-pc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Cranleigh SEA  
  
Dear Marissa,   
 
Thank you for letting me have sight of the revised SEA and its NTS. 
 
Informally, I have no comments to make except to indicate that this seems to address my earlier concerns. 
 
You will understand this comment is given without prejudice to my formal consideration when the examination 
formally restarts. 
 
I hope this is helpful,  
 
With best wishes Ann 
 
Ann Skippers  
Ann Skippers Planning 
Chartered Town Planners 
07776 204651 
 
Visit our website www.annskippers.co.uk  
 
Charisma Spatial Planning Ltd trading as Ann Skippers Planning 
Registered Office: 146 New London Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 0AW   
Registered in England and Wales Number: 4752512. 
 
The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged and is intended for the stated addressee(s) only.  If you 
are not the intended recipient it may be unlawful for you to read, disclose, copy, circulate or in any way use or rely on the 
information contained in this email.  If you have received this email in error, please inform us immediately and delete all copies 
from your system.  Any opinion or advice to clients contained in this email is to be read subject to the terms of our engagement. 
 
All personal data herein are processed in accordance with UK data protection legislation.  Further details are available from the 
Company. 
 
Please consider whether you need to print out this email. 
 
On 3 Jun 2020, at 15:41, Marissa Nash <Marissa.Nash@waverley.gov.uk> wrote: 
 
 

Dear Ann, 
  
Please find attatched the revised Cranleigh SEA for informal comment. 
  
Please let me know if you have any feedback. 
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Kind regards, 
  
Marissa Nash 
Principal Planning Officer (Policy) 
Waverley Borough Council 
Tel: 01483 523146 
www.waverley.gov.uk 
 
 
#stayathomesavelives  
 
Our services are under pressure due to the current Coronavirus challenge. We have temporarily strengthened 
our teams to refocus resources to prioritise the immediate health, wellbeing and safety of local residents – 
especially the vulnerable.  
For more information visit: www.waverley.gov.uk/coronavirus / www.gov.uk/coronavirus  
 
This email, and any files attached to it, is confidential and solely for the use of the individual or organisation to 
whom it is addressed.  
The opinions expressed in this email are not necessarily those of Waverley Borough Council.  
The Council is not responsible for any changes made to the message after it has been sent. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this email or the person responsible for delivering it to them you may not copy it, forward it 
or otherwise use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. To do so may be unlawful.  
Please visit our website at http://www.waverley.gov.uk <Cranleigh NP SA - final - Non-technical summary, May 
2020 v3.docx><Cranleigh Sustainability Report - updated during Examination, May 2020 v3.docx> 

 


